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If you agree, put a check mark beside the sentence where indicated, sign and date the letter, and 

return it to Mr. Jim Bivens.  If there are any questions,  please contact me at (615) 741-2725. 

February 9, 2021 
 

Jim Bivens, Transportation Project Specialist Supvr. II 
Roadway Design Office 
James K. Polk Building, 12th Floor 
505 Deaderick Street 
Nashville, TN 37243-1402  
jimmie.bivens@tn.gov 

 
 

RE: SR-1 (US-70), Bridge over Obed River, LM 12.72 in Crossville (IA) 
Cumberland County 
Project No.: BR-NH-1(386), 18002-2233-94 
Pin: 124052.00 

 
Dear Mr. Bivens: 

 

  Please be advised that the City of Crossville hereby agrees to the closing of SR-1 (US-70) as deemed 
necessary by the Department and this closure cannot occur during the same time period as the road 
closure of project “SR-24 (US-70N), Bridge over Obed River, LM 15.37 in Crossville (IA) Cumberland 
County”; Project No.: BR-STP-24(69), 18004-2227-94; Pin: 124053.00. 

 
The closure will allow the replacement of the bridge over Obed River, LM 12.72 on SR-1 (US-70) (Sparta Hwy) to 
be completed in a timely manner. The contractor shall notify the City of Crossville 14 days prior to the closure. 
The proposed closure is shown on the attached map. 

 
Also be advised that TDOT agrees to sign and maintain the detour signing during construction, as outlined in the 
attached example. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Name 
 
 

Title 
 
 

Date 
 

JB 
 

Cc: Jeremy Sims Robert Rodgers Andrew Wisniewski David D. Layhew 


